
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 

Regular Meeting      November 25, 2019 

 

 

FOR DISCUSSION: 

 

Subject:  NSBA Conference 
 
The National School Boards Association annual conference is scheduled for 
Friday, April 3rd through Monday, April 6th in Chicago at McCormick Place.  
Typically, the District has supported the attendance of board members at this 
conference and registration is currently open.  This discussion item is designed to 
determine the intent of the Board of Education to attend this conference as it is 
located locally for the first time in several years.   
 


